
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term our PE slots are as follows: 

 

Year 3 – Autumn 1… (memories) 

 

Our topic this half term is: 

 

This half term we will be exploring how 

metals changed Britain during the ‘Iron Age’. 

We’ll continue our journey through Prehistory 

and link to modern metal marvels such as the 

Iron Man, designing our own moving robots 

and how electricity can be used in science. 

After Christmas, our topic will be: 

 

Looking at local folk lore and heritage… 

Please leave 
coats and 
wellies in 
school 

Mondays 
and 

Thursdays 

Stars In Their Eyes Performance – 14th November 
 

To raise money for Children in Need           

there will be a shining concert on the                      

14th November. So, grab your sparkly                  

outfits and sing along to ‘classic’ songs. 

English 

This term we will continue to 

develop our writing skills; 

writing letters and character 

descriptions based on the 

Iron Man by Ted Hughes. As 

always, there will be a focus 

on grammar in each lesson. 

Maths 

In maths we will look at 

addition and subtraction 

and then move on to 

multiplication and division, 

using a ‘concrete, pictorial, 

abstract approach’. As 

always please practice your 

times tables at home. 

 

Science 

Year 3 children will explore 

‘Forces and Magnets’. Children 

will investigate how forces 

work and learn about gravity. 

The children will find out which 

materials are magnetic and 

carry out an investigation to 

test the strengths of different 

magnets… 


